Timmlau Management Consultants, Inc.
P.O. Box 2507
Bonita Springs, Fl. 34133

August 21, 1997 &

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations dg‘ / ﬁ 9
PO Box 6327

Tallahassee, Fl. 32314

Dear Sirs:

We have previously requested that our corporate address be changed to the one shown
above.

As you can see by' the attached correspondence from your office, you had the old address
dated 9/19/96, the new address dated 3/26/97, but reverted to the old address again dated
5113/97.

Because of this mistake made by your department, | was fined for a late filing of a
corporate annual report. | am requesting that you correct my address and leave it
corrected. 1also want you to refund the fine on the corporate filing fees.

Respectfully yours,

P aee

Peter Timmlau
Pres.




